
434 Alida Way, So. San Francisco, California  94080 
Office:  (650) 588 -1455      Website: stveronicassf.com      Fax:  (650) 588 - 1481 

Welcome New Parishioners! 
Please fill this out and return it to the parish rectory, or simply drop it in the collection basket. 

Name(s) __________________________________________  

Name(s) __________________________________________  

Address __________________________________________  

City & Zip ________________________________________  

Phone ___________________________________________  

E-mail: ___________________________________________  

      Updating Current Parish Registration 

      Send Sunday Envelopes 

      Moving / Please remove from mailing list. 

      Please call me. 

Mass Intent ions  
WEEK of  July  19 ,  2009  

 

Sun 7/19 6:45 † Maria Fernandes 
  8:00 † Paul & Lizia Azzopardi 
  9:30 † Emanuel Borg 
          11:00 † Victor Palad 
          12:30  People of St. Veronica 
 
Mon 7/20 6:30 † Margaret Agnes MacMahon 
  8:30 † Elizabeth Emerson 
 
Tue 7/21 6:30 † Hector Sanchez 
  8:30 † Margaret Brosnan 
 
Wed 7/22 6:30 † Shirley Francis 
  8:30 † Mike & Kevn Folan 
 
Thu 7/23 6:30  Joseph Darza 
  8:30 † Paulino King 
 
Fri 7/24 6:30 † Clarence Dresser 
  8:30 † Denis Guiney  
 
Sat 7/25 8:30 † Mary Isonio  
  5:00 † Margaret Brosnan 

Last Week’s Church Support Breakdown  
 

    Day             Mass Time                  1st Collection           2nd Music Ministry   1st&2nd Total  

Thank you for your support. 

Saturday  5:00 PM $1,741.00 $  196.00 $1,937.00 

Sunday  6:45 AM     826.50     238.00   1,064.50 

  8:00 AM     810.50     148.00      958.50 

  9:30 AM   1,301.00     244.00    1,545.00 

 11:00 AM   1,235.00     221.00    1,456.00 

 12:30 PM   1,543.00     324.00    1,867.00 

 Total $7,457.00 1,371.00 $8,828.00 

Rev. Charles Puthota, Ph.D., Pastor 
Rev. Linh Nguyen, Parochial Vicar 
Rev. Joe Previtali, Parochial Vicar 
Deacon Roger Beaudry 
Deacon Joseph LeBlanc 
 

St. Veronica Rectory:  588-1455 / Fax 588-1481 
Office Hours:  Monday to Friday - 8:30 am to 4:30 pm 
Administrative Assistant:  Gail Andrews   
Office Manager:  Pat Weber 
 

St. Veronica School:  589-3909 
Principal: Teri Pallitto 
Vice Principal:  Janet Burke 
 

Religious Education Office:  871-5607 
 

Music Director:  Christopher Lindstrom  (209) 952-0209 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday Evening:  5:00 pm 
Sundays:  6:45, 8:00, 9:30, 11:00AM, 
  and 12:30PM 
Eve of Holy Days:  5:30PM 
Holy Days:  6:30, 8:30AM, & 6:30PM 
Monday-Friday:  6:30 & 8:30AM 
Saturday & Holidays: 8:30AM 
 

Confessions 
Saturdays:                   4:00-5:00PM 
 

      Liturgy of the Hours 
Monday-Saturday:  Morning Prayer at 6:00AM 
 

 Eucharistic Adoration 
Monday-Friday:  9:00AM — 9:00PM 
Sunday:  1:30PM — 9:00PM 



Please say a Prayer 
for our many sick, homebound 
and hospitalized parishioners 

who are unable to attend Mass. 

Second Collection next weekend 
July 25th & 26th 

San Bruno Catholic Worker House 
 

Please be as generous as you can to this very worthy cause. 

PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND 
 

Would you like to visit the Holy Land on a pilgrimage?  
Are you interested in praying at the holiest places of our 
Lord’s birth, teachings, suffering, death, and resurrection?  
Join Father Charles Puthota, our Pastor, as Spiritual 
Director, with arrangements made by 206 Tours, an 
experienced Catholic tour company. 
 

When:   November 8 -17, 2009 
How long:   10 Days 
How much:    $3,149 per person from                     
   San Francisco (double  occupancy) 
 

If you are interested, please contact Nita Ricotta at 
650-873-6049. 

Confirmation 2009-2010 
 

Last call for the 2009/10 Confirmation Program. 
 

Enrollment is open to those students who have completed 
8th grade religious education or graduated from our Parish 
School.  Pick up registration forms at the Rectory. 

 

For those who have already submitted your registration: 
You will receive your follow up packets in August. 

 

General and home group meeting will begin in early 
September. 

THERE WILL BE 
NO BINGO 

DURING JULY. 
 

BINGO WILL RESUME  
WEDNESDAY 
AUGUST 5TH 

A Note from Iowa 
 

Dear Friends of St. Veronica, 
 

As I complete my journey from the Bay Area to Iowa and 
the beauty of our BVM Motherhouse, I wish to thank 
each of you for the “specialness” of June 14th.  It was so 
fantastic being able to greet many of you on that memorable 
day. 
 

Be assured that I treasure my memories of the twenty 
years I lived at St. Veronica.  Let us keep one another in 
loving prayer. 
 

   Gratefully, 
   Sr. Julie O’Neill, BVM 

New Coordinator for  
Religious Education & Development 

 

After much reflection and prayer, and consultations 
with the Archdiocese, I am glad to appoint Michele 
Evans as our new Religious Education Coordinator. 
She brings to this ministry her personal faith practiced 
in our own parish for a long time and outstanding 
organizational skills. I am entrusting with Michele 
the task of strengthening and streamlining our 
religious education program. She will be collaborating 
closely with the Pastor, Principal, and our wonderful 
Catechists in making her new ministry “something 
beautiful for God” (if I may borrow Mother 
Teresa’s words). 
 
I am also entrusting her with the additional task of 
Coordinator of Development. She is highly talented 
for this task, and I have no doubt that she will lead 
development and capital campaign work for the 
parish in an exceptional manner. As you will agree, 
we have to ensure good maintenance of our parish 
property and provide more facilities both for the 
parish and the school. God wants our parish and 
school to be an even more dynamic and faith-filled 
community, capable of growing stronger in our 
service of Him and one another. 
 
I have full confidence in Michele Evans’ ability to 
combine these dual tasks. As we move forward with 
faith and trust in God’s providence, I appeal to 
everyone to collaborate wholeheartedly with her. I 
wish Michele every success in her ministry to our 
Parish.  May God bless St. Veronica Parish! 
 
   Father Charles Puthota, 
   Pastor 

Youth Group Bake Sale 
 

The St. Veronica’s Youth Group is having a Bake Sale 
Fundraiser on Sunday, July 26th after all of the 
masses.  We will be in front of the Parish Center.  We 
are looking for donations of Baked Goods.  Anything 
you can donate is greatly appreciated.  Please bring any 
donations of baked goods, Sunday, July 26th or leave at 
the rectory prior to July 26th. 
  
The Youth Group thanks you for your support.  



Sacrament of Baptism 
Baptismal Preparation classes are held once a month. 

Call the Parish Office 588-1455 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (RCIA) 
Classes start in October and end on Pentecost. 

Call the Parish Office to register 588-1455 
 

St. Veronica School:  589-3909 
Principal: Teri Pallitto 

Vice Principal: Janet Burke 
 

Religious Education:  871-5607 
Coordinator:  Michele Evans 

Catechetical instructions (1st to 8th grades) 
 

Confirmation Classes:  588-1455 
 

PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 
Altar Servers:   - Parish Office - 588-1455 
Altar Society:  Barbara Lozar - 873-6195 
 
Baptism Preparation:  Deacon Joe LeBlanc - 952-7594 
BLD Bay Area:  Mario & Joji Tolentino - 438-0849 
 
Charismatic Prayer Group:  Norma Guerrero - 219-4556 
Charismatic Prayer Group (español):  Conchita Blanco - 228-3658 
Church Environment Committee:  Suzanne Nazario - 588-5209 
 
Development Coordinator:  Michele Evans - 871-5607 
 
Eucharistic Adoration:  Patty Sadaya - (415) 350-2507 
Events Coordinator / Reservations: Rita Buscher 869-4939 
                 e-mail ritabuscher@att.net 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: Barbara Lozar - 
                                                                                 873-6195 
 
Family Praesidium:  Jay Naidu - 583-3625 
Finance Committee:  Ron Derenzi - 737-9484 
First Friday Devotions to Sacred Heart -  First Saturday 
Devotions to Immaculate Heart:  Ofie Albrecht - 871-4176 
 
Grief Ministry:  Nita Ricotta - 873-6049 
 
Homebound Ministry:  James Kelly - 465-5176 
 
Knights of Columbus Council #9604:  Romy Soriben - 742-9340 
 
Lectors Ministry:  Deacon Joe LeBlanc - 952-7594 
Legion Of Mary:  Carmella Da San Martino - 697-7000 
Liturgy Committee:  Deacon Joe LeBlanc - 952-7594 
 
Men’s Club:  Chris Krol - 355-4005 
Music Director:  Christopher Lindstrom - 588-1455 
 
Religious Education:  Religious Education Office - 871-5607 
Respect Life:  Mary Beaudry - 583-9120 
 
School Guild:  School - 589-3909 
Social Justice Committee:  Deacon Roger Beaudry - 588-1455 
St. Vincent de Paul Society:  June Heise - 871-7738 
Sunday Morning Hospitality:  Joe & Carmella Da San Martino - 
           615-0479 
 
Ushers:  Lee Heise:  871-7738 & T.J. Rafael:  952-3657 
 
Wedding Coordinator:  Karen Guglielmoni - 415-587-8282 



 
Howdy Partners!  

The 2009 Parish Festival is Coming! 
 

 Please help make this the best festival ever!  Here are 
some ways you can help support the booths: 

 

Prizes for Children's Bingo:  NEW toys, games, art sets, puzzles, 
craft projects, stuffed animals, and theme park passes. 
 
6th Classic Car Show Material:  Model cars, car care materials, 
logo shirts and new car show gear, and more. 
 
Items for Cookie Decorating:  Sprinkles, gummy bears, 
miniature M & M's, cans of frosting, or anything that makes a 
cookie look better.  
 
Home & Garden:  Plants, garden decorations, garden tools, or 
gift certificates. 
 
Liquor Booth (ADULTS ONLY!):  We need beer, wine, spirits, 
mixers, glasses, bar tools, or bar decorations.   
 
Sports Booth:  Hats, bats, balls, jerseys, cards, team clothing, 
or memorabilia.   
 
Sweets for the sweets:  Bags of candy, homemade cookies, 
cupcakes, cakes, and chocolate, chocolate and more chocolate!   
 
Holiday decorations and gifts:  Ornaments, decorations, candles, 
cards or gifts for Christmas, Thanksgiving,  Valentine's Day, 
Fourth of July or Halloween.  
 
CASH DONATIONS ARE MORE THAN WELCOME! ! !  
All other donations can be brought to the school or rectory.  
(Donations of $10 in value equals 1 service hour (maximum 
4 service hours).   
 

In addition to the booths, we will also have: 
 
Rides:  The Ferris Wheel, Giant Slide, Obstacle Course and for 
all of you who think you can handle it….A Mechanical Bull.  
 
Entertainment:  Bands, bands, and more bands.  Also special 
performers, contests, and more!  There will be line dance lessons 
too! 
 
Dinner:  Saturday, September 26th.  There will be two seating's 
and reservation forms will go out in August. 
 
Raffle:  Raffle books will be here soon.  Great Prizes to win! 
 

Contact:  Terrie @ graciesgems@sbcglobal.net 


